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Prof. Kim Youn Joong and Prof. Kim Jinho has visited VCACS on 25th  November 

2019, for MoU and discussion with VU authorities. 

This visit was divided into three important sessions: 

First session: 

Time: 09:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Venue: Conference room. 

 

           Firstly, Principal Dr. Arun Patil sir has felicitated Chief Guest Prof. Kim Youn 

Joong and Prof. Kim Jinho, from Yewon Arts University, South Korea. Prof. Kim Youn 

Joong and Prof. Kim Jinho has given brief introduction about Yewon Arts University, 

South Korea. 

         Principal Dr. Arun Patil sir also has provided insight about Vishwakarma Institutes 

to the Chief Guest. 

 

 



 
 

 
 
Second Session: 

Time: 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. 

Venue: Suyog Center, Market yard, Vishwakarma Institute Head Office. 

 

This session was marked with very important event of signing Memorandum Of 

Understanding between Yewon Arts University and Vishwakarma Institutes. This event 

was successfully done under respected Shri Bharat Ji Agarwal and our chief guest Prof. 

Kim Youn Joong and Prof. Kim Jinho, where two parties have agreed on student exchange 

program, summer internships, faculty exchange program and to organize seminar, 

conferences etc. 

 

              
 

 



  Third Session: 

Time: 12:30 pm to 1:00 pm 

Venue: Vishwakarma University. 

 

In this session, Vice Chancellor V. C. Jabade and International Sales Officer Mr. Patil of 

Vishwakarma University, had discussion with our chief guest about the animation, tourism, 

student exchange program etc. are possible between Vishwakarma University and Yewon Arts 

University. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


